The Wychwood Jun/Jul 1996 Vol17 No2
23

MELLOW HOUSE CLUB SHIPTON

We are very pleased with the progress of the Mellow House Youth Club.
Our numbers have continued to increase with a fair ratio of boys to girls. We
have many activities planned including a camping trip and fund raising
events.

We would still like to encourage more young people to come along and join
in the fun. Don'’t just take our word for it though — here are some comments
from the members themselves.

“Very good” — Dean Ford.

“Really good fun! interesting and a brilliant place to go” — Leon Pierce.

“Excellent” — Jodie Austin.

“The Mellow House is really informative and has loads of facilities”

The Mellow House offers a safe place for young people to go. We also
provide action fun and friendship.

Sara and Gary

Some of the members of the Mellow House Club.



